Re: LGBT library time

Rick Garner

Sun 10/6/2019 3:54 PM

To: NI

Cc Rosa Ramirez-Valle <rosa.ramirez-valle@austinisd.org>; (D i :; Roger Grape
<roger.grape@austinisd.org>; Julissa Lopez <julissa.lopez@austinisd.org>

Thanks for the message!

We will honor your request. We will try and arrange another team for Galileo to check out books this
week.

Please know that our guests are only reading to our students, All of our guests have been screened
through Austin Partners in Education. Our goal is to promote acceptance, especially during Pride Week.

Again, we will honor your request. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions/concerns.

Rick Garner, Principal

Blackshear Elementary Fine Arts Academy
Office: 512-414-2760

Twitter: @R_W_Gamer

Learner | Input | Achiever | Restorative | Self-Assurance

From: (D
Sent: Sunday, October 6, 2019 10:12 AM

To: Rick Garner <rick.garner@austinisd.org>

Cc: Rosa Ramirez-Valle <rosa.ramirez-valle@austinisd.org>; (Il
Subject: LGBT library time

Hi Mr. Garner,

@Y and [ do not wish for our son, CEEEEMIEER to participate in the LGBT library week. We feel
that it’s inappropriate for any adult, regardless of their preference, to discuss his or her sexuality with
minors, especially with small children.

Thanks,



